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Last Chance to Register for the RSFGC
Annual Brunch - November 15th!

Join fellow club members and
guests at our Annual Holiday
Brunch on Wednesday,
November 15th at 11:00 am!
Not only will you enjoy a
delicious brunch and sparkling
mimosas, but we will have a
presentation by Kendal Sager of
Sager Family Farms (one of our
grant recipients last year!) about
the importance of native bees in
our ecosystem. We will also have some amazing holiday-themed raffle items at this event! And
don't forget...the resale shop will be open (10:00 am to 2:00 pm) so be sure to stop by either
before or after the brunch to scope out the treasures and receive a 20% discount!

There are only a few spots left, so register now to reserve yours. There is no fee for members and

S30 for guests.
Click Here for more information and to register

Pumpkins, Pumpkins
Everywhere!

It wouldn't be Fall at RSFGC without our Annual Succulent
Pumpkin workshop. Approximately 65 members and their
guests gathered on October 16 at the Secret Garden and
had a wonderful time decorating their pumpkins with a
wide assortment of succulent cuttings, ribbons and other
seasonal decor. Check out the fun and fantastic creations
below!



https://www.eventbrite.com/e/rancho-santa-fe-garden-club-holiday-brunch-tickets-741046067737?aff=oddtdtcreator




Last Event for 2023 - Annual Holiday Wreath
Workshop - December 4, 2023

Registration is open for this ever-popular workshop
scheduled for Monday, December 4th at 10:30 am.
As in the past, all materials will be provided and we'll
enjoy some festive holiday tunes, hot coffee, tea,
cocoa, home-made warm mulled apple cider and
cookies. This year, members are encouraged to bring
a plate of cookies to share for an onsite "cookie
exchange!" (No Fee for Members; $35 for guests)

After the workshop, our resale shop will be open for
a special private shopping opportunity for event
attendees who will receive a 20% discount on their
entire purchase! Be sure to check out the variety of
holiday decor and one-of-a-kind gift ideas.

Click Here for More Information or to Register

Save the Date - January 10, 2024

On Wednesday, January 10, 2024 at 10:30 am, there will be a
live demonstration at the home of club member Andria
Sullivan on "Putting Your Roses to Sleep for the Winter." As
some of you may remember, Andria hosted an event last year
on caring for roses. She has over 100 rose bushes and knows a
thing or two about how to ensure beautiful blooms! More
information on this event and the rest of our 2024 calendar
will be coming out in mid/late November.

We Still Need You at Bloom Again!!!

VOLUNTEER

Because of vacations, sick days, other commitments and unplanned appointments, we fall
short of volunteers on a regular basis. That is why we need your help to ensure the
success of our shop. There are different jobs available at the shop that will suit your
interest, as well as your choice of day and time to volunteer. We need regular volunteers
each day we are open from Tuesday through Friday, 10:00 am to 2:00 pm. We are set on
Saturdays, but you can volunteer to be "on call" for Saturday...or actually any day of the
week!

Please help us to keep our resale shop open and profitable by volunteering one day a week
for a four-hour shift. But if you cannot do an entire shift, we are willing to work with your
schedule. (FYI - for safety reasons, we do not open if there is only one person to "man" the


https://www.eventbrite.com/e/rsf-garden-club-holiday-wreath-making-workshop-tickets-742395493907?aff=oddtdtcreator

shop).

And... volunteers receive a 20% discount on all purchases! If you are interested in
helping, please contact Liz Lovelace at 858-756-1554 or email her at
liz@rsfgardenclub.org. Thanks!

Click below to join our club, check out our website or see
the calendar of events for the remainder of the year.

Become a Visit our Calendar of
Member website Events

With your support, we are proud to make a difference in our community!

Membership in the Rancho Santa Fe Garden Club is open to everyone.
Please reach out with your questions or ideas to:
Natalie@RSFGardenClub.org
858-951-1885
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92067
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